November 3, 2010

Honorable Board of Aldermen

Somerville City Hall

93 Highland Avenue

Somerville, MA  02143

Dear Honorable Board,

As Chief Assessor and Chairman of the Somerville Board of Assessors, I respectfully request to appear before the Honorable Board of Aldermen at a public hearing on Tuesday, November 23, 2010 for the purpose of determining and adopting the tax levy percentages for fiscal year 2010 under M.G.L. Chapter 797.

Respectfully submitted,

Marc A. Levye, RMA, MAA

Chief Assessor and Chairman

Somerville Board of Assessors

